
January 26, 2023 

 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Government and Veteran Affairs Committee: 

I would like to make a correction regarding my written testimony submitted on January 
24, 2023.  In the last paragraph, it states “I oppose House Bill 1196 and urge the 
committee to consider the negative effects on government transparency by 
discouraging citizens from making opens records requests”.  

It should read “I oppose House Bill 1198 and urge the committee to consider the 
negative effects on government transparency by discouraging citizens from making 
opens records requests”.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Michael Hayen 


